Google Classroom
Google Classroom will be used throughout 5th grade classes for assignments, announcements, and projects.

Over the summer, please join my Google Classroom.
You will need your Nativity email to enter the classroom.
Go to Google and type in Google Classroom.

The site will tell you to enter a “class code.”

The code for 5th grade students is: ipr2fzw

Then you are in!

